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For Immediate Release  September 10, 2019 
 

MCTXSheriff Searching for Multiple Credit Card Abuse Suspects 
 
The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the public’s help in identifying the two males pictured.  
 
On August 9, 2019, The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office took two reports from victims who had their 
credit cards stolen from their gym locker while at Villa Sports located at 4141 Technology Blvd, The 
Woodlands, TX.     
The victim’s credit cards were then used by the male suspects pictured at businesses in Montgomery County 
and Harris County.  The suspects made multiple fraudulent purchases in excess of $7,000.00.   
 
If you recognize the individuals pictured below please contact the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 
936-760-5800 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867). 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lieutenant Scott Spencer 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Administrative Services 
Follow us @MCTXSheriff 
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https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/tx/montgomery-county/montgomery-county-sheriffs-office-4/
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